RONALD McDONALD HOUSE OF CENTRAL & NORTHERN NEW JERSEY



January 4, 2023

Board of Trustees

Officers

Eric Lasky Chair

Mr. Don Marino Stonebridge Men's Club

Jessica Mato Vice-Chair

1 Cobblestone Blvd.

Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Brian Wallace Treasurer

James Decker Immediate Past Chair Dear Mr. Marino,

Trustees

Ruth K. Bash Cristal Downing David Jaipersaud Terry D. Johnson Bryan Katz Adam Naddelman Colin O'Reilly Ariana Russo Steven Samuel Rohini Singh Al Tenuto

Anna M Burian CEO

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff of the Ronald McDonald House of Central & Northern New Jersey, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for your generous donation of \$400.00.

When a child is suddenly ill or injured, parents immediately seek the best medical care possible. Children with life threatening conditions need more than good medical care: they need their parents close by for comfort and reassurance. Some parents travel great distances to bring their children to pediatric medical centers and a Ronald McDonald House provides a warm bed and meals for these families for as long as their child is being treated.

Even parents who don't have to travel far need to take an occasional break while they are spending time with their hospitalized child. A Ronald McDonald House Family Room creates a safe, private and comfortable space for families to utilize without ever leaving hospital property.

Ronald McDonald House of Central & Northern New Jersey supports our families in our houses and in our hospital-based family rooms. Our convenient and family centered services enable parents to focus on helping their child heal.

Because of your generosity, we can continue to be a permanent source of strength for families coping with the crisis of caring for a seriously ill child.

Sincerely,

Anna Burian

CEO

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax deductible contribution on December 29, 2022 in the amount of \$400.00. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 22-2715544. This organization is a 501c (3) tax exempt organization, IRS Section 170(b) (2) (iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.